
CARNEGIE INSTITUTION OF WASHINGTON
1530 P STREET. NORTHWEST

WASHINGTON 5. D. C.

September 25, 1950

Dr. Carlos Faust
Estac10n Internacional
de Biolog1a Mediterranea
Blanes (Gerona), Spain

.

Dear Doctor Faust:

On behalf of the Carnegie Institution of Washington

I wish to thank you for your kind letter of. September 16th.

Since the closing of the Tortugus Laboratory the Insti­

tution has withdrawn from the field of marine biology.

Therefore, it is highly improbable that any of our staff

will be doing work which will enable them to take advantage

of your generous offer. We will, however, keep it in

mind in the event we hear of a worthy individual who is

in a position to utilize the facilities of your biological

station.

Paul A. Scherer,
Executive Officer


